PUBLIC NOTICE:
END OF YEAR CITY DECORATION

In line with the city beautification during the celebrations of Christmas and End of
year festive season;

The City of Kigali is inviting public institutions, private business operators and civil
society organizations to take part in the end of year festive season celebrations.
Institutions and companies will decorate and install Christmas lights on their
buildings, as well as other engagements that will make Kigali a more vibrant and
enjoyable City;

We invite institutions and companies that wish to decorate along the city roads,
roundabouts, or other public spaces to send an official letter requesting to decorate
public spaces in the City of Kigali not later than 15" November 2021. We encourage
you to send your requests with proposed designs.

The City of Kigali takes this opportunity once again to acknowledge those who took
part in the previous end of year beautification initiatives.

Done at Kigali, on 21 October,20
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Mayor of the City of Ki 1N



